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BOARD TO MEET NEXT WEEK AT BOISE STATE 
The Idaho State Board of Education will hold its February regular Board meeting 
on February 27-28, 2024, in the Student Union Building’s Simplot Ballroom at 
Boise State University. 

The meeting starts on Tuesday, February 27 at 10:30 a.m. Mountain Time and on 
Wednesday, February 28 at 10:00 a.m. Mountain Time, and will be carried via 
Boise State’s livestream: https://www.boisestate.edu/btv/idaho-state-board-of-
education-2024-february/ 

The agenda and meeting materials are posted on the State Board of Education’s 
website: https://boardofed.idaho.gov/event/board-meeting-boise-18/ 
 

Agenda Items include: 

• Consider recommendations to improve math instruction and performance of 
middle grade students (grades 5-9). 

• Work Session to hear and discuss recommendations of a Board working 
group regarding Board Policy III.Z., which governs planning, alignment, and 
coordination of academic and career technical education programs at all 
eight public postsecondary institutions. The recommendations relate to the 
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way in which planning, and delivery of postsecondary programs could be 
improved to better meet the needs of all Idahoans. 

• Hear a recommendation from the Board’s Accountability Oversight 
Committee that would focus on the trajectory of student growth in various 
subjects and how to improve on growth rather than just determining whether 
a student is proficient or not.  

• Hear from Idaho’s Teacher of the Year Trent Van Leuven. 

Boise State students and employees will also have an opportunity to participate in 
an Open Forum discussion with the Board on various topics related to their 
interests, and experiences attending classes and working at Boise State University. 
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